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ANTIQYES 
468 FOURTH AVENUE 
NE"W YORK, N. Y. 

My dear Mr. Ford: 

November 10 
1 9 3 3 

I am glad to hear from you . The eagle tablecloth 
is a very interesting item, and I am inclined to be-
lieve fairly old . As I understand the matter, the 
arrows were ,shifted from the eagle's right claw to 
his left in 1805, and the olive branch thus made / 
the more readily available for presentation. I 
should not be surprised to learn that your piece 
is of a bout that period . 

However, I shall publish it, and see whether any 
of our readers has any enlrghtenment to offer. 

The prices from the Morris Murray sale that you 
are interested in are as follows: 

#157 
236 
250 
299 

$575. 
260 . 
170. 

·320. 

I 8.rn glad to hear you had such a successful trip 
abroad, and trust that the nnext time 0 may not be 
long deferred. 

With best wishes to you 

hek:w 

Mr. Ally~ K. Ford 
.Luther Ford & Company 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 




